AA Events Coordinator Report: Fall Assembly Nov. 7th, 2020

There are 5 AA events in Connecticut, sanctioned by our Area, with Al-Anon and Alateen participation. This year those events have looked a little different, but Al-Anon members continue stepping up to cooperate with our AA family, nonetheless. Here is a brief report for each sanctioned AA event. 
· Soberfest: Typically, this is a 3-day camp-out during the first weekend of June, with family recovery, bonfires, and minigolf! This year the event went virtual. While we all had to set up camp in our living rooms, Janine G. who served as Chair for this event coordinated Al-anon and Alateen programing along with AA programing to ensure we all still a great weekend event! 
· Rompiendo Frontieres/Breaking Frontiers: This 1-day bilingual event, usually in July, is a celebration of unity between our English and Spanish speaking members. Sue D. served as Chair on this committee and did a wonderful job working with the committee to plan a virtual event with Al-Anon and Alateen participation. 
· AA Round-Up: Round-up is just around the corner, on November 22nd! This service focused 1-day event is typically scheduled in April, however this year it has been rescheduled and moved to a virtual event. Marie B. is serving as Chair on this committee and is working with the committee to provide a program featuring service in Alateen. 
· I would especially like to extend an invitation to our teens and Alateen sponsors to join us for this event! I have attached the flyer for more information. 
· Area 11 Convention: The area convention is a weekend long event that typically occurs in September. Unfortunately, this event was cancelled for 2020. We look forward to meeting again next year! Thank you to Amy A. and Lynn K. Who both stepped up to serve as Chair and Co-Chair for this event. 
· CSCYPAA (CT State Conference for Young people in AA): This is another event to get ready for! This 3-day event is always scheduled for the weekend following thanksgiving (Nov. 27th-29th). 
· This year, the committee has opted to host the entire weekend virtually. Morgan R. and Alissa R. have been working with the CSCYPAA committee to provide Al-Anon participation throughout the weekend. I hope you are all able to join! For more information, please check out the event’s website: https://cscypaa.org/
I would like to thank everyone who stepped up to service and remained flexible during a most difficult time. While the rest of life may seem scary or uncertain, I’m so incredibly grateful to have a program that continues to show up and adapt to keep our fellowship alive. 
LIS, 
Justice K., AA Events Coordinator
